
CRRSAA (HEERF III) Emergency Financial Aid Grant Notice (April 6, 2022) 
 

FCIM has signed and returned to the U.S. Department of Education the Certification 
and Agreement and the assurance that FCIM has used the applicable amount of funds 
designated under the CRRSAA program to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students. 

The total amount of newly granted funds that FCIM will receive from the Department 
pursuant to the institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to Students under the CRRSAA program is $36,214.00. Of this amount, FCIM 
has not yet drawn down or distributed any sum. 

On April 1, 2022, FCIM began an online application process to help determine which 
students will be eligible to receive any portion of the aforesaid grant funds that FCIM is 
approved to receive and distribute. The online application deadline is April 15th, 2022. 
 
Following the online application process is completed, FCIM administration will 
determine the appropriate amount of grant to be allocated to each eligible applicant 
based on his/her actual needs and circumstances. It is anticipated that all of the 
aforementioned grant total of $36,214.00 will be distributed to eligible students on or 
before April 30, 2022. 


